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WINTER SPORTS WRAP-UP 
 
Basketball is starting to slow 
down. Thank you, students and 
coaches, from Busche Academy 
for coming out to play with us over 
school vacation.  It was a huge hit! 
 
The middle level program had a 
great season with many teams 
going into the semi-finals. 
Congrats to the undefeated 7/8 
girls for taking the Championship! 
 
Good luck to the 3/4 teams with 
final games on March 9th and the 
season end Jamboree on the 16th.   
 
The K-1-2 program wraps up on 
Saturday, March 9th.  The coaches 
are planning a fun last day with all. 
 
Huge shout out to all the 
volunteer coaches and parent 
helpers this season.  Thank you! 
 
Futsal will continue to be held      
on Sunday afternoons through 
March 24th.  If you enjoyed 
playing, please let us know.  
Maybe we will plan another indoor 
session this coming spring.  
Adults, are you interested in 
playing? Join Coach O for pickup 
adult futsal on Sunday at 5:30 PM. 

WINTER FESTIVAL 

 
The Winter Festival was another 
big hit  even with all the wind and 
lack of snow. Everyone had a great 
time. There were lots of games, 
trail hikes, wagon rides, hot cocoa 
bar, sled dog demonstration, 
s’mores  and the chili cookoff 
(congrats  to all the winners). It is 
so wonderful to see all the groups 
coming together for this event.  

 
SUMMER PROGRAM 
 

Planning is underway and more 
information will be available in the 
upcoming weeks. The program is 
held outdoors at the Wason Pond 
Conservation and Recreation Area 
where kids can explore trails, 
swim, play sports and field games, 
attend field trips and so much 
more!  Registration opens April 1st. 

 
If you like the outdoors, this is the 
place to be. Positions available for 
Program Coordinator, Lifeguard, 
Lead Counselors and Counselors. 
Questions / Information email: 
summer@chesternhrec.org 

MARCH INTO FITNESS 
 
All Levels Boot Camp new six 
week session begins March 5th and 
runs through April 11th. This is a 
great workout for all fitness levels.   
 
Senior Fitness - Move It or Lose It 
program is a safe, evidence-based 
physical activity program 
designed to enhance health 
outcomes for a diverse range of 
adults age 60+.  The hybrid 
program is held on Monday and 
Thursday mornings at 10:30 AM. 
 
Pickleball continues to amaze me. 
Join other community members 
on Tuesday/Thursday afternoons 
from 12:30-3:30 and Wednesday 
evenings from 6:30-8:30. Don’t 
know how to play, no worries, we 
will teach you.  Come join the fun! 
 
Walking Club will stay in the MPR 
on Monday mornings for the 
month of March.  We hope to 
transition back to the Wason Pond 
trails come this April.  
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RECREATION DEPARTMENT 
Mon-Thu 8:00 AM - 6:00 PM 
Corinna L. Reishus, Director 
Tel. (603) 887-3636, Ext. 100 
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